





Dear Parents & Carers,

Welcome back! We hope you had an enjoyable Easter break and are ready to embrace the 'Summer Term' in Nursery. We are looking forward to a busy and exciting time.

Nursery Enquiry/Theme- 'How Do Things Change, Move and Grow?

The Nursery team have been planning a fun and stimulating summer term for your children. The planned enquiry has been inspired by the children's interests. We have broken this into themes on 'Changes & Journeys, including transport', plus 'Pirates', for the last half term! We will also be expanding our repertoire of 'Nursery Rhymes' and learning to re-tell and act out more stories, both 'New' and 'Traditional'.

Clothing

The children look wonderful in their uniforms, but please don't forget to make sure items of clothing are labelled, as this helps to prevent clothes from going missing or getting mixed up. In the summer term, we will continue to have fun both indoors and outdoors in our garden. Therefore, please ensure your child comes to school ready for any weather we may have, especially hot weather (water bottle, sun hat, sun cream applied before school). Welly Walks will be on Thursdays, either in the morning or in the afternoon.

Snack

The children will have a social snack each day, where they will be offered fruit or vegetables. Children who are signed up to 'free' Cool Milk via the website, will have milk daily. However, all children are welcome to bring in their own bottle with fresh <u>water</u> inside only please. Please note - children should not have juice in bottles, however, flavoured water is fine.

Learning Journey Books and Interactive Learning Diary.

Each child has a Learning Journey Book, which includes some of the activities your child has been doing during their time in Nursery. It includes photos as well as samples of work. This will go home in July as part of their Nursery Report.

We continue to use the Interactive Learning Diary to record children progress, through observations, photos and videos of what the children have been learning across the year. Parents will be able to access this diary with a password online, for set times & be able to contribute to it with photos and videos from home too!

Homework

The children enjoy sharing their Homework books with us, when they have been brought in. Also, children can bring in interesting items form home to show their classmates. The children will be encouraged to ask questions about other children's books or objects, in order to develop their speaking and listening skills.

Important Dates:

Monday 19th July - Nursery End of Year Party with a Magic Show 9.30-10.30a.m. by Mad Pete (PLEASE NOTE: p.m. children invited to morning session instead of the afternoon, so they can watch the magic show and take part in the party)

Tuesday 20th July - Nursery Graduation (all children invited to the morning for Graduation, Covid permitted) @ 10a.m. until 11.15a.m. Part-time children go home at 11.30 am.

Thursday 22nd July 2021 - LAST DAY FOR NURSERY!

We are looking forward to a busy and exciting Summer Term in the Nursery.

Mrs Granger & Miss Newton

(Class Teacher) & (Nursery Assistant)